
 

Committee of the Whole Report  January 12, 2018 
Attendance at the Board Meeting of the Canadian Capital Cities Organization, February 7 & 8, 2018 
 Page 1 of 1 

  

 
Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of January 25, 2018 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: January 12, 2018 

From: Councillor Alto 

Subject: 
Attendance at the Board Meeting of the Canadian Capital Cities Organization, 
February 7 & 8, 2018 

 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City of Victoria is a member city of the Canadian Capital Cities Organization, which represents 
Canada’s 14 provincial, territorial and national capital cities.  Each capital city has one or two seats 
on the CCCO Board.  The CCCO Board meets four times each year – three times by teleconference 
and once in-person.  This year’s in-person meeting will be held in Ottawa on February 7 and 8, 
2018, and the costs are as follows: 
 
Registration    $0 
Transportation   $513 
Accommodation  $366 
Incidentals (taxi/bus)  $88 
 
Approximate total:  $967 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council authorize the attendance and associated costs for Councillor Alto to attend the in-
person Board meeting of the Canadian Capital Cities Organization to be held in Ottawa, February 
7 and 8, 2018.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Alto 
 


